
“Hear the Word of the Lord, O ye 
nations, and declare it in the 

isles afar off”   
Jer.  31:10a 
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VITAL STATS on the DR 
Population: 10.913 Million 

95% Roman Catholic 
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September 2020  

Dear Pastor and Friends, 

 

“He that dwelleth in the secret place of the most High shall abide under the shadow of the 

Almighty.” Psalm 91:1 

 Psalm 91 and been and still is my favorite passage of Scripture during these changing 

times.  We are grateful that although times change, our lord “changeth not’.   

 

Kathy and I are finally reunited and we are celebrating several milestones: 

 *Our 50th wedding anniversary 

 *25 years serving the Lord in missions 

 *20 years on the field in the Dominican Republic 

 *15 years building Iglesia Bautista Victoria 

 

We are rejoicing in that Iglesia Bautista Victoria is now open for meetings again. The Lord 

allowed me to teach and preach via internet to our folks until now. At this point we are 

holding service on Sundays. The second week after opening the church we had 40 in 

attendance! We praise the Lord for their faithfulness and also that none have had the Covid 

Virus. 

Prayer Requests: 

 *Iglesia Bautista Victoria 

  --Souls saved 

  --To open its doors for more meetings 

 *Rafa Fernandez, our Dominican preacher as he leads the believers 

 *Kathy-carpal tunnel surgery and essential tremor treatment 

 

We are grateful to all of you for your prayer and financial support.  You are part of this 

ministry and have been a blessing to us. 

For Dominican Souls, 

Ron and Kathy Valerio 

 

  

 


